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      August 27, 2010 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
RE: Case No. 10-G-0329 – The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY 
proposes to revise Company’s gas tariff to add and clarify obligations of its customers. 

  
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Attached for filing electronically with the Commission is Supplement No. 58 to the Schedule for 
Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 12-GAS issued by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National 
Grid NY (“the Company”) to become effective September 27, 2010. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to postpone the effective date of the filing submitted to the Public 
Service Commission (“PSC”) on July 8, 2010 in the aforementioned case from October 1, 2010 
to November 1, 2010.  This postponement is requested to allow for further review.  
 
The Company respectfully requests a waiver from the Commission’s regulations governing 
newspaper publication of the enclosed tariff provision. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Dawn Herrity 
Lead Analyst 
Gas Pricing 
 
/dmh 
Attachment 
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